Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc.

November 10, 2010
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

By E-mail
Dear Ms. Walli,

In accordance with Board direction dated October 20, 2010, Niagara-on-the-
Lake Hydro Inc. can advise you that the United Way of St. Catharines and
District has tentatively accepted the responsibility for administering the $2000
LEAP assistance payment from our company.

Ms. Frances Hallworth

Executive Director

United Way of St. Catharines and District
80 King Street

Unit 3, Ground Floor

St.Catharines, ON L2R 7G1

Tel. 905. 688.5050

Fax. 905 688.2997

Web: www.unitedwaysc.ca

Regards,

sl

Jim Huntingdon
President
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